
 

 

 

 

15th May, 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. 
We are very much looking forward to the Year 5 residential visit to the Youth Village. 
 
Myself, Miss Wilberforce and Mrs Drinkel will be accompanying the children and are hoping for a 
fantastic time! 
 
Hopefully this letter will reassure you that you have all the necessary details, but if there is anything 
else you want to ask, please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
Your child will need to bring with them clothing suitable for their stay depending on the changeable 
British weather. They will be doing a range of indoor and outdoor activities so casual, comfortable 
clothing and footwear as well as a waterproof coat, hoodie, trainers, sun hat etc.  They don’t need 
swimwear but will need pyjamas, a towel and toiletries.  Please also ensure they have sun cream 
which they can apply themselves as well as a water bottle.  They may also bring up to £5 for some 
treats from the tuck shop.  I am not sure of exact prices and what is available so we will be sensible 
and not allow them to over indulge!!   
Your child may also like to bring a small torch, a comfort teddy and a book/note pad/pens etc.  
Please do not allow them to bring electronic devices including phones, or any food. 
 
If your child requires medication, including hay fever medication, then you must contact the 
school office for a form so that this can be administered.  Even if your child can self-administer 
medication, it is essential that we know what they are bringing so we can ensure it is safely stored. 
 
On Monday 2nd June, your child should arrive at school at the usual time and bring with them their 
luggage for the visit.  This will be stored in school until we depart at 2.15pm.  Your child will not 
need to wear their school uniform but should wear clothing suitable for a day in school and then 
their journey to the Youth Village.  
 
We return to school on Wednesday afternoon just before home time so arrangements are as 
normal. 
 
We will ensure that we provide updates to school as well as photographs so please keep an eye on 
your text messages and our Facebook page.  I am sure we will all have a wonderful time. 
 
Many thanks. 

 
Sheena Sinclair 
Head Teacher 

 

 


